Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress St
Portland, ME 04101

January 13, 2016
Dear Mr. Blake,

This letter is to confirm we have accepted your Plan of Action for the property located on 100 Federal St.
According to the email we received on January 8, 2016, all viclations will be in compliance no later than
June 8, 2016. If there are any changes to this plan, please contact us at 207-874-8400.

Sincerely,

(K

Victoria Ross

Administrative Assistant—Fire Prevention Bureau
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Tori Ross - City of Portland Maine - Notice of Intent to Prosecute

From: Dan Blake <Blake(@bellportmgt.com>

To: "crm(@portlandmaine.gov" <crm(@portlandmaine.gov>, "Tori Meserve
(MESERVEV(@,...

Date: 1/8/2016 9:35 AM

Subject: City of Portland Maine - Notice of Intent to Prosecute

Attachments: City of Portland Maine Notice of Intent to Prosecute.pdf

Hi Folks,

Please see the attached violation report. We walked through with Craig Messenger the other day and
determined that we do need all new fire doors. The building has recentiy sold but the old owners are going 1o
help get this wark dane.,

We would like to request six months or a deadline of 6/8/16 to complete this work., We suspect that we will be
done much sooner than this but there is quite a bit of work and a few technicalities to work out between the old
owner and the new owner. We will have this work dene no later than 6/8/16 but will most likely call you well
before then for a re-inspection as soon as the work as done.

Please let me know your thoughts.

Thanks,

Dan Blake
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